
LEADS Daily Bulletin 
October 21, 2022 

 

Law Enforcement Employee Data 

The annual Law Enforcement Employee (LEE) data collection period will open on November 1st, 
2022. This data must be reported on the Illinois NIBRS Repository (INR) Production site 
(https://illinois.nibrs.com/).  If you do not have access or you have issues accessing your account, 
please send an email to: ISP.UCR.Access@Illinois.gov.  You will not be able to access INR 
Production site until you have requested and received a user name and password.  The collection 
of LEE data will close on January 22, 2023. 

If you need further assistance with your agency’s NIBRS transition, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Illinois UCR Program at ISP.NIBRS.Transition@illinois.gov. 
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